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The members of the Employment Policy and Compensation Committee (EPCC) are Joe Bishop-Henchman, Jim Lark, and Bill Redpath.  They were elected during the LNC meeting on Sept. 29-30.  Dr. Lark was selected by the EPCC to chair the committee on Nov. 9.
1)  The EPCC is working with acting executive director Lauren Daugherty to revise the Employee Manual.  Once the EPCC has prepared the revision, it will be submitted to Oliver Hall (LNC special counsel) for review.  
2)  At the request of LNC chair Nicholas Sarwark, the EPCC will provide assistance to Mr. Sarwark in the selection of a new executive director.  
